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PP 

 

 

 

English 

 

 

Year 6 will be using : Shadow of the Minotaur” written 

by Alan Gibbons as the stimulus for writing this term. 

This will be followed by “Little Women” Louisa M 

Alcott This will be used to generate texts across a 

range of genres. The grammar focus will be on writing 

complex sentences and using a range of challenging 

vocabulary. 

 

Maths 

In Mathematics, we will be focusing on the 

number system, handling data and measures, 

understanding shape and securing number 

facts. 

 

We will also be using reasoning skills to carry 

out enquiries, allowing the children to apply 

their maths skills in different contexts 

Science 

In Science this term, we are learning about 

classification systems and why they are important. 

The children will develop their own classification 

systems.  

They will investigate micro-organisms and how they 

 develop.  

 

 

                                   PSHE 

The children will look at and celebrate positive 

qualities in their relationships and achievements and 

celebrating difference by recognising the strengths 

and abilities in others. 

RSHE 

Pupils will look at different parts of the body and 

understand their functions. 

It’s All Greek to Me 

Music 

We will use graphic score to compose climate change 

music. 

D.T. 

The children will be researching, designing and making a cam-

based toy. 

R.E. 

We will be studying “Why is the Torah so important to Jewish 

people?” The children will be learning and giving their ideas 

based on different religious scriptures. 

 

Computing 

This term the children will be learning how websites 

are constructed and make their own. 

 

 

Home Learning 

We will be giving out homework which includes reading 

comprehension, Maths, spelling and an English task that is in 

children’s reading planners. This will be given out weekly. 

 

Attendance 

We take attendance very seriously at St Paul’s.  Please ensure 

your child is in school EVERY day and on time. Thank you. 

General Information 

 

Staff: Mrs Goodsell, Mrs Ball, Mr Ward, Mrs Fairweather, Ms 

Campbell- Marshal and Mrs Field 

 

PE Kit: Your child will need their PE kit every week.  PE is on a 

Tuesday. 

 

Reading Record book: To be completed at least 4 times a week.  

 

IMPORTANT DATES: Parent evenings 2nd and 4th of November,  

 

 


